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November 7,2002

M■ 」acques Bouchard

Director ofNuclear Energy I)ivision

Colnmissa五at al'Enerl昇e Atonllque

31‐33,rue de la Federation

F-75752 Cedex 15

France

Dear MI Bouchard,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and your staffs as

well as the people concerned for the generous hospitality extended to the

Japanese participants in the N-20 rllleeting at Dinard.It was also our great

pleasure to have discussed several important problems for both of us at that

tillle.

I heard that you suggested in the conversation with]〕■Uematsu that we
hold a working group meeting on the Pu management probleln in next

」anuary at the earliesto You may have referred tO the article 9 of the Joint

Statement we agreed at the N-20 111eeting,I wonder.If so,I wOuld like to ask

you to propose the date and place ofthe WG meeting。

Besides,I hope that you will give a careful consideration to the matter on

which MI Bordier has lnade contact with M■ Mo五oka。

Looking forward to your reply.

Sincerely yOurs,

Executive Vice Chalrnlan


